
DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL, SAIL TOWNSHIP, RANCHI 
 

Date:- 18-06-2025 
 

NOTICE 
 
As per the directive received from the office of the Deputy 
Commissioner-cum-District Magistrate, Ranchi, and in view of the 
alert issued by the India Meteorological Department regarding the 
forecast of heavy rainfall in the district, the school will remain 
closed on Thursday, 19th June 2025 for all classes from Nursery to 
Class XII. Regular classes will be held on Friday, 20th June 2025. 
 
The safety and well-being of our students and staff remain our 
utmost priority.  
 
All are advised to stay safe and avoid unnecessary travel. 
 
Note:  However, the school office will remain open from 9:00 am 
to 2:00 pm on 19th June 2025. 
 
 
 
Regards  
DPS Ranchi 


